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On July 1, 2025, the Department of Safety Technology and Occupational Health organized a

Foundation Preparation Program for new students of the Academic Year 2025. The program aimed to
foster positive relationships among new students, senior students, and faculty members—an essential
foundation for effective learning. Additionally, it was designed to equip students with the fundamental

knowledge necessary for their studies in the field of safety technology and occupational health.

The program took place at Room 4701, Building 47, Faculty of Engineering and Industrial Technology,

Suan Sunandha Rajobhat University.



